
Information for College Admission Representatives 

 

Our format for admission representative visits at Regent is CONNECT 2 COLLEGE (C2C). 

  

• On each date, we will host up to 8 representatives at a time. 

• Up to 5 will be able to have 4 minutes to present to Regent students in our library - 

juniors and seniors in the fall and to our sophomores and juniors in the spring.  

• All 8 representatives will have a table in our atrium to visit with students. 

• The presentation portion will begin at 1:40 PM and the event will conclude by 2:20 PM. 

• We suggest that each representative arrive around 1:30 PM to set up their table before the 

presentations begin. If you are not presenting in front of students, you may arrive closer 

to 1:40 PM.  

 

Fall 2019 C2C dates: 

• August 27, 2019 

• October 22, 2019 

 

Spring 2020 C2C dates: 

• February 11, 2020 

• March 31, 2020 

 

Please sign up by clicking this link:  

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0C48ADA82BABFE3-regent  

 

You will receive an email with directions to the Regent School of Rhetoric building on Regent 

Prep’s campus closer to the date. Please provide your university name and your email address 

when you sign up.  

 

If you are unable to attend any of the above dates for 2019-2020 but will be in the Tulsa area on 

another date, please contact Diana Drake – ddrake@rpsok.org.  
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